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Dear Parent, 
 
 

A beautiful week (albeit hot)! The children have been extremely sensible and have kept themselves hydrated 
and sat in the shade whilst enjoying time outside. Year 6 have made lots of memories at Min Y Don, being 
challenged to be the best version of themselves – we are all so proud of you! Year 3 were creative during their 
art workshop as they prepared for the Chester Midsummer Parade 2023! Year 2 consolidated their learning 
about Judaism with a visit from Michelle who shared the importance of her Jewish faith. And the whole school 
enjoyed Perform’s (https://www.perform.org.uk/) drama workshop based around the theme of Peter Pan. 
 
Thank you, Year 3 for a wonderful Collective Worship – I have heard all about it! 
 

  
 
 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Why not follow us on Facebook to see what Guilden Sutton Church of England Primary School get up to 

on a typical school day? 

 

Please click on the link to visit St John’s Church website. 
 
Mrs. Lewis, Y1 teacher, will be going on maternity leave on Friday  
23rd June. We wish her all the best for her new and exciting chapter!  
Thank you Mrs. Lewis for everything you have done for the children  
and our school. Mrs. Mullen will be returning for the last few weeks  
of the Summer Term, alongside Mrs. Williams who will continue to  
teach the children on a Wednesday. 
 

The Bird in Hand is looking for a cleaner for 2 hours a day (week days only). Please contact 01244 301379 
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Save the Date:   

Monday 19th June Class photos – full uniform. 

Tuesday 20th June Sports Day – please see previous School Spider communication. 

Thursday 22nd June Reserve Sports Day. 
 
The Trustees are arranging an ‘Art Gallery’ event 
5:30pm-7:30pm 

Saturday 8th July Guilden Sutton Summer Fete. 

Friday 14th July Reports out! 
If you would like a paper copy of your child/children’s report, please contact 
the school office so they are printed out ready to go out on the day. 

Friday 22nd September Welcome BBQ 5pm – 7pm. 

 
PLEASE continue to ensure your child’s water bottle is filled with fresh water, that sun cream is applied and 
hats and sunglasses are worn. Children can also wear sandals if they wish.  

 

Our average school attendance is 95.84% so thank you to everyone for making this a priority! 

Absence requests will be authorised only if -the circumstances are deemed exceptional. 

The safety of our children is of the utmost importance – please ensure you phone, email or send a School 
Spider message to Mrs. Lloyd or Mrs. Taylor in the office to report an absence and/or changes to pick up 
arrangements.  
 

If anyone works in a business that offers ‘Match Funding’, please contact Mrs. Lloyd in the school office. 

If you would like to be part of The Trustees and support the school with fundraising, please contact Susie 

Harrington - guildensuttontrustees@gmail.com. 

If the Cost of Living Crisis is affecting you and your family in any way at all, please do not hesitate to come and 
talk to me in confidence so we can find a way to help.  
 

Pupil Premium is funding to improve education outcomes for pupils in schools. You may be eligible for funding 
without realising it and the funding can support many aspects of your child’s education. Please click on the link 
to find out more information or pop into school for a chat. 
https://www.cheshirewestandchester.gov.uk/residents/education-and-learning/free-school-meals 
 

Please see attached flyers for your information. 
 

Have a great weekend, 
 

Theresa Rainford 
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